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Comments:    I would prefer the no action option or alternative P without increasing any amount of wilderness.

Since  inventoried roadless and wilderness are basically the same, changing designations from Inventoried

roadless to wilderness just makes it harder to make any later changes. For our economic sustainability we need

as much areas open for all recreation uses as possible. 

   Adding areas that are not actively managed through timber harvest or brush clearing also adds to the fire

danger.  By leaving areas open to harvesting we can reduce the danger of catastrophic fires.   


